15th November 2024
Dear Parents and Carers

Einstein Nativity Concert

We are pleased to let you know that this year Finstein class will be performing
a Nativity Concert. The performance is on:

Monday 9*h December at 9:30am

All the children will be taking part and would like to invite you to come and
watch.

We will be issuing tickets for the performance free of charge. Please
complete the attached ticket request form. You will be dllocated 2 tickets
per family. If you would like fo request exira tickets for the performance
please also indicate this on the form. All forms should be returned by Friday
22nd November. Any additional tickets will be allocated by Friday 29th

November.

Yours sincerely
QDLCQ 'A r o&/

Mrs Roxanne d'Arcy
Headteacher
On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of TDLPT)
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Nativity Concert Ticket Request Form

NAME OF CIIA: .ot eeraaeens

| would like ticket/s for the Nativity Concert

Extra Ticket Request

| would like extra ticket/s for the Nativity Concert




